New York, New York
Ceptember 27, 1954

an very happy, indeed, to send you under separate
cover Nell's new book, "Mother and Child," which my wife has
given to The Dorr Foundation who have undertaken its publica-
tion. Many people who saw it sbroad when we were ecross the
u‘;e? tais summer felt that it should heve a& message from
kmerica to tl regt of the world and that its cireulation
&broad would be well worthwhile. I would pgreatly sopreciaste
any thoughts you would have on the subject.

I hope to have & chance to see you if we come down
for the exhibit of Rose Alber's paintings on October 4.

Kindest regsrds,

Sincerely,

John V., ¥,
JVED/est

(Enclosed brochure on "Mother and Child" and reprint of article in
Dorrco Doings on "JVND in San Franeisco®.)




